Re: Hate Groups

Henderson, Tramell D. <Tramell.Henderson@chicagopolice.org>

Mon 2/26/2024 10:40 AM

To:Bartuch, John J. <John.Bartuch@chicagopolice.org>

I have been informed that the "Qath Keepers" are not designated as a hate group, but are considered a militia group. As
far as monitoring, the Federal Bureau of Investigation does not monitor groups, except those predicates (which is hard
to do). For Monday or Tuesday, depending on your availability; the nuances of this can be discussed.

Tramell Devon Henderson # 912
Sergeant of Police

Chicago Police Department

Bureau of Internal Affairs/Unit: # 121
Work:# (312) 829-8139
Mobile:
Fax:# (3

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED (For Official Law Enforcement Use Only)

This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain
Sensitive but Unclassitied (SBU) information or Privacy Act data. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or
distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all
copies of the original message.

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and may contain
legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail (or the person
responsible for delivering this document to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution, printing or copying of this e-mail, and any attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received
this e-mail in error, please respond to the individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any
copy of any e-mail and printout thereof.
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